
 

LOWER CAPE MAY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

JULY 22, 2021 
ADDENDUM 

   FINANCE: 
a. Approve the transportation agreement with Cape May County Special Services School District to transport a student 

to Coastal Learning Center for the 2021-2022 school year at a cost of $123.34 per diem. 
 

b. Approve field trip for the Extended School Year program, under the direction of Tami Kern, to visit Happily Ever 
After Farm on 8/5/21. 
 

c.  Approve Karen Wadding to provide Pet Therapy Services through the Alliance of Therapy Dogs (ATD) at no cost to 
the district, for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 

d. Approve the following signatories for the LOWER CAPE MAY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT FOOD SERVICE 
SCHOLARSHIP ACCOUNT (Savings Account) (2 signatures required): 
 Food Services Director  Kurt Himstedt 
 AND 
 Food Service Secretary  Cheryle Pohlig  
 OR 
 Board Secretary   Mark G. Mallett 
 

CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION 
a. Approve the High School Partnership Agreement with Atlantic Cape Community College for the 2021-2022 school 

year (ADDENDUM CURR A). 
 
PERSONNEL 

a. Approve Kyle Holt as a part-time bus attendant for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 

b. Approve removal of Kenneth Hewitt as a Full-Time Custodian due to not completing the paperwork. 
 
BUILDINGS & GROUNDS 

a. Approve AME Coaching to use the high school track for a Run Skills clinic on September 26, 2021 from 6:00am-
2:00pm, pending completed paperwork & required certificate of insurance w/policy endorsement.  Participants 
must follow the District, local/State Health Department and CDC protocols/requirements/recommendations.  The 
capacity of people attending and participating will be based on CDC, state and local guidelines. All further 
arrangements will be coordinated with Roy Olsen and Larry Ziemba. This is contingent upon no conflicts with our 
own school district activities. 
 

b. Approve Congress Street Brass Band to use High School classroom A-1 for band rehearsal on Wednesday evenings 
from 6:30pm-9:00pm, from September 2021 through August 2022, pending completed paperwork & required 
certificate of insurance w/policy endorsement.  Participants must follow the District, local/State Health Department 
and CDC protocols/requirements/recommendations.  The capacity of people attending and participating will be 
based on CDC, state and local guidelines. All further arrangements will be coordinated with John Drechen and Roy 
Olsen. This is contingent upon no conflicts with our own school district activities. 
 


